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REVIEW OF THE GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS CATEGORY OF THE PROSTHESES LIST 

This circular is to provide an update on the review of the General Miscellaneous category of the 
Prostheses List. 

The Department of Health thanks respondents who provided input to the Terms of Reference. 

The feedback has been considered. The department is running a competitive process to select an 
organisation to assist in the conduct of the review. Following the outcome of this process, the 
department will provide further details on the review, including timeframes and opportunities for 
consultation. Information on the Review will be published at Private Health Insurance – Prostheses 
List Reforms. 

Any queries should be emailed to prosthesesreform@health.gov.au. 
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